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EDUCATIONUSA COMMUNITY COLLEGE FAIR 
   
  The EducationUSA Office of the US Embassy in the Philippines will host its first 
virtual United States (U.S.) Community College Fair via Zoom on February 23, 2021, as 
part of its yearlong effort to build awareness on U.S. community college education. 
 
  U.S. community colleges are a cost-effective option for students who want to avail 
an affordable and international college destination. It provides an opportunity to Filipino 
students so that they can earn meaningful information and helpful strategies on how 
they can earn a U.S. college degree in a small, student-friendly setting, while spending 
half as much money, and then have a guaranteed transfer to a top U.S. university. 
 
  This free virtual fair is open to all school administrators and Grades 10 and 12 
students who would like to interact with U.S. college representatives, explore college 
options, and ask for college application tips and strategies.  
 
  Interested participants may register at https://bit.ly/EdUSA-CCFairReg. 
 
  For more information, contact: 
 

Christine Grace M. Catindig 
Cultural Affairs Specialist/Senior Education Adviser 
EdUSA Philippines 
U.S. Embassy Public Affairs Section 
1201 Roxas Boulevard,Ermita, Manila 
Telephone Number: (02) 5301-4330 
Mobile Phone Number: 0928-503-7286 
Email Address:  manila@educationusa.org 
Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/educationusa.philippines/ 
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